PUNJAB PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
7-Edgerton Road, LDA Plaza, Near Aiwan -e- Iqgbal, Lahore.

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Punjab Public Service Commission (PPSC) has successfully conducted the exams
of more than ninety-five-thousands (95,000) candidates for three hundred-thirty-two
(332) posts of nineteen (19) Administrative Departments of the Punjab at seven (7)
Regions; Bahawalpur, DG Khan, Multan, Faisalabad, Sargodha, Rawalpindi, and
Lahore on-

e 24-08-2024 (1st session 10:30 AM to 12:00 Noon) & (2nd session 02:30 PM
to 04:00 PM) Saturday.

e 25-08-2024(1st session 10:30 AM to 12:00 Noon) & (2nd session 02:30 PM
to 04:00 PM) Sunday.

Overall the written examination was seamlessly conducted on the weekend by the
PPSC. The PPSC deploys Jammers to disconnect any electronic gadget at its
examination centres to block the outside communication. The PPSC circulated the
instructions to the candidates in express terms that no candidate will take question
paper and answer sheet outside the examination centre. However, after completion

of the tests, someone uploaded two question papers on Social Media.

PPSC assures all candidates that this post paper activity has and will in no way affect
the results as the tests have been conducted with complete transparency. Additional
measures will also be taken to safeguard against such inappropriate actions in

future.

Dated: 26-08-2024



